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Minutes from the Parent Forum – 08/10/24  
  
Breakfast Club – Parents asked if Breakfast Club could start before 8am.  Mrs Waller explained the 
process of consultation.  
  
Afterschool Clubs – Parents would like a timetable of activities.  
  
Extra Curricular Clubs – 2 x teachers.  How often is it changed? - Parents were told every half term.   
  
Diary Dates – any upcoming events. Mrs Leaf to re send the diary dates out.   
  
Parent coming in re careers. This will go on the newsletter.   
  
Still collecting bottle tops – to try and raise enough to buy something for the playground.   
  
Jays mum – Mud kitchen/planters etc.  Visit – Y6 to the place where she works.   
  
Teachers – email parents re plants/veggies.   
  
Donations of small world toys/games - for the playground  
  
Communication to parents:   
- Tapestry – FS only.  
- Dojo – y1-y6.  
  
School Trips – Parents asked if they can go on visits. It was discussed that DBS/Safeguarding, and 
then extra seats on coaches. There may be times when parents are asked.   
  
Youth Parliament email – Mrs Leaf to chase up 24/10/24 9am-12pm  
  
Re-send Diary Dates – email sent   
  
Anti-Bullying week – November.  Are we doing anything?  Yes it is on the safeguarding calendar.  
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